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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Reminder on Annual DUNS Number Registration Renewal with System for Award Management Database
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO MARCH 16, 2017

This email is a reminder for the Annual DUNS Number Registration Renewal with the System for Award Management Database. Schools must complete the registration confirmation of their DUNS number Annually in the System for Award Management (SAM) Website https://www.sam.gov. There will be 60-day and 30-day reminder emails that will be sent to the Point of Contact for your school prior to your school's renewal deadline. Below you will find the link to the IFAP electronic announcement that was posted on March 15, 2017.

Please copy and paste to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/031517DUNSNumberRegRenewalSystemAwardManagementDatabase.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016

(323)730-8700 ext. 239

(323)730-8701 fax
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